
The Scottish 
Government 
identifies whether 
the introduction 
of self-directed 
support is resulting 
in a better quality of 
life for individuals, 
including evidence 
on its impact on 
different groups of 
disabled people.

The Scottish 
Government 
addresses gaps in the 
implementation of 
self-directed support 
to ensure choice and 
control is realised 
and is consistent in 
practice.

The Scottish 
Government urgently 
establishes a 
national independent 
Commission on social 
care funding. 

Recommendations

What action is the Scottish 
Government taking to assess 
whether the introduction of 
self-directed support is resulting 
in a better quality of life for 
individuals, including its impact 
on different groups? 

What is the Scottish Government 
doing to ensure that all local 
authorities adequately and 
consistently support people’s 
choice and control in order to 
achieving independent living for 
all disabled people? 

Has the Scottish Government undertaken any step to systematically 
address the national gaps in the implementation of self-directed support? 

Questions for the Government

Scottish Human Rights Commission




